
 
Consultation on the Panel’s review of the performance of the National Electricity 

Market during 2009-10 
 

The Panel has commenced its annual review of the performance of the National Electricity 
Market for the 2009-10 year. The review focuses on the performance of the market in 
terms of reliability of the power system and the power system security and reliability 
standards. 
The Panel is preparing a draft report of its review and plans to release this draft report on 
approximately Friday 5 November 2010. 
The Panel will make a presentation on this draft report, and provide an opportunity for 
comments and questions, at a public meeting in Sydney on Thursday 18 November 20.  
For further information in relation to the Panel’s Annual Electricity Market Performance 
Review please contact Jacqueline Crawshaw at the AEMC on (02) 8296 7800 or  
panel@aemc.gov.au.  
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